K

July $\frac{12}{12}$, 1990

SPECIAL MEETING COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT COMPETITIVE FUNDS

COMPETITIVE FUNDS HEARING

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, July 13, 1990 at 3:30 p.m. with Supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened by Chairman, Ronald Golba. Mr. Golba stated that the purpose of the meeting was to hear the citizens views and comments on the use of the 1990 CDBG Competitive funds.

The program was presented with Mr. Golba stating that the proposed used of 1990 CDBG Compt. funds, if acquired, is to assist Low/Moderate Income families with their "required" tap-ins to the newly extended water lines located in the Pennsylvania Avenue Area, the Gardner Stop Area and the Princeton Road/Hoover Road Area.

The Three Year Community Development Plan was also discussed at the hearing, as well as a statement of the use of prior funds.

The floor was opened to the public for comments. No comments were received.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary